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Subject: Update Felony Hit and Run 

Date of Release: August 31, 2018 

Time of Release: 9:00 PM 

Media Contact: Joe Passalacqua 

Email Address of Contact: joseph.passalacqua@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: (619) 956-4033 

Provider of Information (if different):       

  

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 

On August 29, 2018, the Sheriff's Department responded to a felony hit and run in the 10200 block of Molino Road, in 

the city of Santee.  Upon arrival, Sheriff's Deputies found two women lying in the roadway, and according to witnesses, 

the suspect vehicle fled the scene.  During the investigation, deputies were able to obtain the vehicle involved and 

arrested one 16 year old male juvenile.   

On August 31, 2018, a 16 year old male juvenile, accompanied by his attorney, turned himself into the Sheriff's 

Department.  He was booked into Juvenile Hall on Felony Hit and Run charges.  Another subject, a light skinned black 

male approximately 18 years old, 6'1", 140 lbs. is still outstanding.  The investigation is continuing. 

One victim, a 30 year old female, has been released from the hospital, while a 46 year old victim has succumbed to her 

injuries. 

If anyone has more information regarding this collision, please contact the Santee Sheriff's Station Traffic Division. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   

 

 


